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October 30, 19

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Montesol
Santa Fe
New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I have talked recently with Paul Horgan who admires 
your work immensely and is hoping you will want to 
send it to me. I must confess that I did not read 
your last book but I did see some glowing reviews 
and would be only too happy to read anything you 
would care to send me. I have no doubt that Paul 
has told you just how we operate, but if you do 
decide to get in touch with me I shall be glad to 
explain our terms and methods to you.

Please consider this an invitation.

Cordially yours,

Virginia nice


